

Desire for Candidacy

CUSG Representative-at-Large

Spring 2023 Elections

All Desire for Candidacy forms should be submitted to cusg.elections@colorado.edu as soon as possible so you can receive a digital petition packet to collect signatures on.

Please attend the mandatory candidates meeting on the evening of **Thursday, March 9th at 6 pm at location(TBD)** where more specific information about the election will be available. Any candidate who fails to appear for the mandatory meeting or who fails to send an authorized proxy and pre-approved with the Election Commissioner **shall NOT** appear on the ballot.

Name of Candidate:	
(as it will appear on the ballot)	
Student ID number:	
University Email:	
Note: Per University policy, all email correspondence will be sent to this school email address	
Phone Number:	

"Any student paying full CUSG Student Fees is eligible to be a candidate for CUSG office. Eligibility shall be determined by the Election Commissioner. If at any time a person is found to be ineligible, they shall be removed from further consideration for candidacy or election."